
Greetings to all our Brothers and Sisters in Christ from Limon. Many people  are
already counting down the days until next year, 2021, wishing this year was over.
But, one of the lessons I have learned over and over throughout this pandemic is
how precious and priceless time is. As believers we should be making the most of
every opportunity that we have to bring life and hope to all that we come in contact
with.

One of our ministry goals is leadership training. In October Pastor Siany and
myself along with five young women of our congregation were able to come together
to participate in a virtual conference, Remnant 2020. Each of us were challenged to a
deeper relationship with Christ as we learned the Remnant is a group of people who
remain faithful to Jesus Christ no matter what. That the role of the Remnant is to
live out the Hope of our calling, walking in the Power of the Holy Spirit to point the
world to the true King, Jesus. 

We learned that to live as the Remnant, we must live a surrendered life, have
heart to heart intimacy with Jesus, and we are called to live a life of Love. During our
discussion times it  came out  that  the girls,  “They thought they knew Jesus,  but
learned that they really didn't KNOW Him.” They were practicing “good religion”, but
now desire a deeper relationship and commitment, wanting to grow as part of the
Remnant. Pastor Siany and I will continue to disciple these young women, helping
them in their spiritual journey, and to recognize and fulfill the callings in their lives
as part of the Remnant.

As we were challenged I ask you, “Are you part of the Remnant?” Are you
willing to remain Faithful to Jesus Christ no matter what? I close with this prayer of
Paul for you. “For this reason I kneel before the Father, from whom his whole
family in heaven and on earth derives its name. I pray that out of  his glorious
riches he may stregthen you with power through his Spirit in your inner being, so
that Christ may dwell in your hearts through  faith. And I pray that you, being
rooted  and established in love, may have power, together with all the saints, to
grasp how wide and long and high and deep is the love of Christ, and to know
this love that surpasses knowledge—that you may be filled to the measure of all
the fullness of God.  Now to him who is able to do immeasurably more than all we
ask or imagine, according  to his power that is at work within us, to him be glory
in the church and in Christ Jesus thoughout all generations, for ever and ever!
Amen” Eph. 3:14-21

We wish you  and your loved ones a  very 
Happy Thanksgiving

With Grateful Hearts serving Christ,

Crosby and Pastor Sally Johnson



We continue to seek prayer for:
God's favor for our mission and those we serve

Health and safety for Crosby and I, especially with Covid-19

Creativity and patience working with our students and families

Monthly  financial  support  for  us,  and  to  meet  2021  educational(when
school resumes) and food needs in the community and church 

Giving Tuesday drive Decemer 1st
 
Needed repairs and maintenance  at church,  mission house, and for the
van

For Peace with the National Strike in Costa Rica

For those we serve, health and safety and increased understanding of what
it means to follow Jesus


